COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday  18/06/ 2007




Question No. 5
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren
To ask the Manager if he will now agree to cut on a regular basis the open space in Hazelgrove, Tallaght, Dublin 24, as this green space is never cut by the Parks Department and given the fact that the area has now been taken in charge, if he would ensure that this area is now put on the grass cutting rota for the area, and if he will make a statement on the matter?
REPLY:
The open space at Hazel Grove Estate, Tallaght, has not been taken-in-charge by the County Council. The maintenance of the open spaces remains the responsibility of the developer until the formal taking-in-charge process has been completed, which is currently being processed by the County Council.
